
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Yesterday, marked the introduction of tighter national restrictions because of the 
emergence of a new variant of Covid-19.  In line with Public Health’s previous request 
to all Northumberland schools, ALP schools are operating within enhanced restrictions 
therefore there are minimal changes to our risk assessment currently.  A copy of our risk 
assessment is available on the school website.  
 
A few parents have asked if they need to wear a mask while on school premises, at this 
time, it is not compulsory but would be preferable for parents to wear a mask at drop 
off and collection times.  Unless exempt, parents must wear a mask to enter the school 
office/building.  
 
Maintaining the safety of our school community is paramount and as the situation 
becomes clearer nationally, we will adapt our risk assessment accordingly.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
L Hall 
 
Miss L Hall 
Executive Headteacher 
 


